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May 2, 2013 

 
MEMORANDUM FOR DIRECTOR, DEFENSE LOGISTICS AGENCY 

COMMANDER, DEFENSE LOGISICS AGENCY LAND AND 
MARITIME 

 
SUBJECT: Inspector General of the Department of Defense Report No. DODIG-2013-073, 

“Use of Defense Logistics Agency Excess Parts for High Mobility Multipurpose 
Wheeled Vehicle Depot Repairs Will Reduce Costs,” April 25, 2013 
 

We are revising specific pages in the subject report to address errors identified after 
publishing.  The revisions are minor and do not affect the overall findings, conclusions, and 
recommendations presented in the original report.  We are incorporating the following update to 
the subject report that is located on our Web site at: http://www.dodig.mil/pubs. 
 

We amended appendix B, “Excess DLA-Owned Inventory of 118 AM General, LLC, 
First Source Repair Parts” on page 17.  The DLA unit price for national stock 
number 2510011856647 should read “$51.03” instead of “$1.03” and we removed an 
erroneously-placed dollar sign in the DLA inventory quantity column for this same item.  In 
addition, we rounded the total DLA inventory value for national stock number 2530011856714 
from $11,361.5 to $11,362 and added a footnote on page 22 to annotate that the total dollar 
values do not add due to rounding.  However, these changes do not affect our overall finding 
that the DLA Land and Maritime did not cost-effectively manage 118 HMMWV repair parts 
valued at $11.1 million.  Please reference the attached pages as a replacement page for any 
copies of the subject report in your possession. We have revised only the pages indicated and no 
other information in the report has been modified.  You can also access a complete revised 
version on our Web site as indicated in the previous paragraph. 

 
We did not request comment in the original transmittal of this report, and since the 

revisions made are minor in nature, we do not request comments on these revisions. 
 

If you have any questions on the revisions, please contact me at (703) 604-8905.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Amy J. Frontz 
Principal Assistant Inspector General  
   for Auditing 
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